
Integrating Permaculture Concepts in 
Community Planning

By

Steven W. Whitman, AICP
Senior Planner, Jeffrey H. Taylor and Associates, Concord, NH

Please join the New Durham Planning Board in a presentation and 
discussion describing the concepts of permaculture and how they 
can be applied at the municipal level.

Discussion will focus on highlighting the many reasons for looking 
at the New Durham community from an ecological perspective, and 
how to move forward.

WHEN: Tuesday, October 30th 7:30 PM
WHERE: Fire Department Community Room

BIO: Steven Whitman is a professional 
planner and educator based in New 
Hampshire. His work is focused largely on 
community planning and sustainability 
issues.  Mr. Whitman is a certified 
permaculture teacher, and is also an 
adjunct faculty member at Plymouth State 
University where he teaches courses in 
NH and internationally in environmental 
planning, community planning, 
permaculture and sustainability.  


